
Marin Water will soon begin replacing aging and leak-prone underground water
pipeline along streets in Marin City. Service laterals, which connect a home or
business to the water system, will also be replaced. This project will occur in two
phases and is expected to conclude in the fall of 2026.
A map and timeline is provided on the back of this flyer along with 
more details regarding what to expect during construction. 
The project is largely funded by a California Department of Water 
Resources grant. Marin City Climate Resilience, who worked hard to 
help to secure the grant funding, is partnering with Marin Water to 
provide project outreach and engagement to the community. 

Construction questions? 
Contact Marin Water Construction Mgmt. Group at 
415-945-1560 or go to marinwater.org/MarinCityPipeline

General project questions?
Contact Terrie Green at terriegreen@marincityclimateresilience.org 
 

This pipeline replacement project will:
Ensure high quality drinking water for
Marin City now and for the future
Eliminate water waste caused by large
leaks in the water system
Reduce water service interruptions that
have previously impacted Marin City
Strengthen the water system to better
withstand and more quickly recover
from natural disasters such as
earthquakes or wildfires
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Construction schedule: 
This is a two-phase project.
Severe weather conditions may
impact the construction schedule. 

Phase I 
Begins: January 2025 
Completed: Fall 2025

Phase II 
Begins: Fall 2025
Completed: Fall 2026
 

Example of an underground water
main and service lateral connection

This project replaces:
3.65 MILES OF WATER MAINS
Owned by Marin Water, these mains
are large underground sections of
pipeline that carry drinking water
from Marin Water’s pumping stations
to customer properties.

192 SERVICE LATERALS
Owned by Marin Water, this part of 
the lateral pipe connects the water
mains to the service meter which
connects to customer-owned piping.

What to expect during construction:
Construction will occur on weekdays, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., setup and
cleanup activities may occur outside this timeframe.  
Heavy equipment and construction personnel will be on the
roadway. Please follow traffic control signs, reduce vehicle speed,
and allow for extra time to drive through the area.  
Your water service may be interrupted for short periods of time. If
so, Marin Water will notify you 24-48 hours in advance by hanging a
notice of the planned water shut-off on your front gate or door. If a
medical condition exists which requires that you receive continuous
water service, notify us at   415-945-1560 as soon as possible. 
Marin Water and the the project contractor will take all measures
possible to minimize inconveniences associated with this project,
including noise and traffic delays. 


